From: NCDOT Service Account-Notifications

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 8:51 AM
To: NCDOT Service Account - hydraulics_notify
Subject: A New Hydraulics News Bulletin is Now Available

NCDOT HYDRAULICS news

Announcements and Updates from the Hydraulics Unit

Hello there,

We here at NCDOT Hydraulics Unit have a new news bulletin available for your viewing pleasure, please have a look:
Headline: Minor Updates to the Highway Floodplain Program's Coordination and Compliance Plan (CCP)

Content:

The Coordination and Compliance Plan for Department of Transportation and Emergency Management has been updated
to correct an error in guidance relating to when a project can be classified as Type A and B. A few other minor updates

were also implemented. Please see the Revisions Sheet below for a summary of the changes.
Revisions Sheet

Page Section Description

e Updated Revision Date
- - e Updated Links to Hydraulics Guidelines Chapter 2 and 15

e Updated language for when a project can be classified as
5 3.2 Type A and B

e Item 9. Reformatted sections and added sentence
“Justification should include reference source, for example

12 34 Table B-4 of the HEC-RAS Hydraulic Reference Manual, if
applicable.”
Item 12. 3" Sentence. Deleted “Figure 1”
14 3.4 ) &
e Updated image under first bullet point. Form now allows
19 37 for user to include additional email address to receive the

“Upload Conformation” email

e Updated image under first bullet point. Form now allows
20 3.7 for user to include additional email address to receive the
“Upload Conformation” email

e Last sentence. replaced HSP with HFP.






